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Photos with Santa: Sat., Dec. 5 from 10am-12pm 
Reserve your spot for this FREE event for Members and 

Residents at http://freephotoswithsanta.com/ 
 

 

Annual Board Meeting & Elections 
 

On Sunday, January 17, 2021, at 2pm we will hold the Annual Meeting and Board Elections for four 
elected positions: (1) President, (2) Vice-President, (3) Secretary, and (4) Treasurer.  An email with 
information on how to join the meeting will be emailed to active Members in early January.  We ask that you 
strongly consider joining us as it takes a neighborhood to keep the clubhouse alive and running!  

 

 

Thank a Servicemember 
 

We are partners with the City of Lakewood, for ‘Thank a Servicemember’ campaign to provide messages of 
appreciation to our U.S. military service-members stationed far from home.  Write a personal message or 
greeting card to brighten the day of overseas troops.  Drop off at the clubhouse mailbox by Dec. 1st. 
 

NOTE: Time Change for Pool Use During Rentals 
 

Effective January 1, 2021, on days that the clubhouse is rented, Members may swim up to 2pm.  This is a 
change from the current time of 4pm.  Plan your day and be respectful of renters by leaving at 2pm. 
 

COVID Updates 
 

Continue to stay safe and healthy during this time of year by following COVID-19 guidelines when meeting 
with family and friends.  Wear a mask and practice good hygiene.  Let’s take care of our neighbors and the 
neighborhood.  When it is safe to do so, we will have a reunion at the clubhouse and meet again! 
 

 

ADVERTISE IN THE MONTHLY BULLETIN & REACH OVER 441 HOMES IN THE GARDENS & ONLINE. 
Full-page ads for $45, ½ page ads for $30, ¼ page ads for $20 and 1/8 page ads for $10.  Prices are per 
month, and ads will be printed in color.  Email BulletinLGCA@gmail.com for more information or to place 
an ad.  You will reach all 441 homes in the Lakewood Gardens and more people online! 

 

VISIT US ONLINE http://www.lgca.info   LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Lakewood Gardens Civic Association 
LGCA HOT LINE (562) 443-4583   WRITE & VISIT US 4217 Ashworth Street, Lakewood, CA  90712 
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*  ‘ T I S   T H E   S E A S O N   *   

2020 LGCA 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT RAY JENKINS 

VICE PRESDENT RON UNDERHILL 
SECRETARY FATIMA GUTIERREZ 

TREASURER LAURA HAVLIK 
 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
CLUBHOUSE RENTALS  

TRACY HERALD 
 
 

WAYS & MEANS 
GERI FREEMAN 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP RECORDS  
ARABELLA GARCIA 

 
 

REPAIRS 
CHRIS MARTINEZ   

 

 
POSITIONS OPEN –  

CALL RAY FOR INFO 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Merry Christmas! 

Ho-ho-ho! Project 

Shepherd 
At 6pm on Saturday December 19th, many of 
Santa’s helpers will “fly” their sleighs 
through the neighborhood collecting 
donations for Project Shepherd!   
 
We ask ALL Lakewood Gardens residents to 
participate by leaving a donation in a clearly-
marked bag on your front porch for Santa to 
collect.  Give any canned goods and non-
perishables to help those in need.  Thank you for 
your generosity in helping families in Lakewood! 


